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Dear Sir
 
Further to our submission under deadline 4 on behalf of our client Penrith Properties Limited in
respect of plot 0102-01-20.   In the interests of mitigating costs, I write to confirm that we will

now not be attending the proposed Accompanied Site Inspection on the 28th February 2023
however currently confirm virtual attendance at the Hearings scheduled for 1 March and Second
of March 2023.
 
Kind regards

David
 

David van der Lande MRICS                                                                 
Director                                                                                                                                                       
Town Centre Regeneration Ltd                                                                              

                                                    

 

 

   
If you, or any person acting on your behalf, have received this email in error please destroy it and all attachments,
immediately, and please notify the writer forthwith. This email or any attachment is strictly confidential and it can
contain legal and privileged information. Unauthorised dissemination, disclosure, copying or use of the contents or of
any information that might be inferred is strictly prohibited.  Please scan this email and all attachments for viruses. TCR
 cannot accept responsibility for any virus contained in or linked to this email (or any attachment).  TCR reserves the
right to monitor the content of all e-mails on its servers and terminals.   Reference to TCR herein is a reference to Town
Centre Regeneration Limited

 
Company Registration Number: 06883819.   Registered Office Address:
Marine House, 151 Western Road, Haywards Heath West Sussex RH16 3LH
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